
Here is the emails that Mr. Howatt allowed us to enter his property to do the assessment of the roof. 
 
From: Glenn Muise  
Sent: April 23, 2021 3:49 PM 
To: Natalie Smith <edo@townofyarmouth.ca> 
Subject: FW: Dangerous & Unsightly Order 
 
 
 
From: Glenn Muise  
Sent: April 13, 2021 1:53 PM 
To: Stephen Howatt <info@mythicwargaming.com> 
Subject: RE: Dangerous & Unsightly Order 
 
Thankyou 
 
From: Stephen Howatt <info@mythicwargaming.com>  
Sent: April 13, 2021 1:52 PM 
To: Glenn Muise <buildinginspector@townofyarmouth.ca> 
Subject: Re: Dangerous & Unsightly Order 
 
I have arranged for the guys to be in yarmouth tomorrow, call dale at 902 740 2921 he has the key. 

-- 
 
Stephen Howatt 
CEO 
 
3292691NS Ltd. 
Mythic Games and Hobbies 
Value Convenience Inc. 
Yarmouth Airsoft (3337285NS Ltd.) 
 
(902) 292-8919 
 
On Mon., Apr. 12, 2021, 11:03 a.m. Glenn Muise, <buildinginspector@townofyarmouth.ca> wrote: 

Is there a way to leave the key at Mystic games and we can pick it up? 

Glenn Muise, CBO2 
Building Official 
Town of Yarmouth 
400 Main Street 
Yarmouth, NS, B5A 1G2 
Phone: 902-742-1505 ext 3 
Email: buildinginspector@townofyarmouth.ca 
Website: www.townofyarmouth.ca 
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This e-mail is intended solely for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential 
and/or privileged information. Any review, dissemination, copying, printing or other use of this e-mail by 
persons or entities other than the addressee is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
contact the sender immediately and delete the material from any computer. 

From: Stephen Howatt <info@mythicwargaming.com>  
Sent: April 12, 2021 9:20 AM 
To: Glenn Muise <buildinginspector@townofyarmouth.ca> 
Cc: Natalie Smith <edo@townofyarmouth.ca> 
Subject: Re: Dangerous & Unsightly Order 

There is noone around on thay date, there is noone around until next monday. My property managers 
are working in shelburne and i am currently residing there as well. 

-- 
 
Stephen Howatt 
CEO 
 
3292691NS Ltd. 
Mythic Games and Hobbies 
Value Convenience Inc. 
Yarmouth Airsoft (3337285NS Ltd.) 
 
(902) 292-8919 

On Mon., Apr. 12, 2021, 9:13 a.m. Glenn Muise, <buildinginspector@townofyarmouth.ca> wrote: 

Mr. Howatt, 

As directed by council, quotes are required to fix the roof at 305 Main Street.  Myself and the Engineer 
from Delmar Construction would like to enter your property at 305 main street on April 14,2021 at 9 
o’clock. 

Regards, 

Glenn Muise, CBO2 
Building Official 
Town of Yarmouth 
400 Main Street 
Yarmouth, NS, B5A 1G2 
Phone: 902-742-1505 ext 3 
Email: buildinginspector@townofyarmouth.ca 
Website: www.townofyarmouth.ca 
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